
 

 

 

November 06, 2024 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeeboy Towers 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

BSE Scrip Code: 539056 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot no. C/1, 

G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 

Mumbai - 400 051 

NSE Scrip Symbol: IMAGICAA 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub.:   Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 read with Para A of Part A of Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”), we hereby 

inform that the Company has received notice from Employees’ State Insurance Corporation (ESIC) - Sub 

Regional Office, Thane. 

 

The details of the above notice as required under Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing Regulations are given 

below: 

Name of the Authority Deputy Director, Employees’ State Insurance Corporation 

(ESIC) - Sub Regional Office, Thane. 

Nature and details of the action(s) Notices received from ESIC - Sub Regional Office, Thane 

demanding payment of Rs. 79,691/- towards delayed deposit 

of ESIC contribution majorly for the period around FY 2020-21. 

  

The hearing of the said matter is scheduled on November 25, 

2024. 

Date of receipt of communication 

from authority 

 

November 05, 2024, 2024 at 2.53  p.m. 

Details of the violation(s)/ 

contravention(s) committed or 

alleged to be committed 

As per the authorities, there have been delayed deposits of 

certain ESIC dues by few days. The Company had undergone a 

Resolution Plan and also had faced elongated lockdown 

periods where cash flows were hampered, however had 

managed to maintain compliances to the maximum extent 

possible despite various constraints.  

 



 

 

The above said delays have been identified by the authorities 

under heads of Repairs & Maintenance payments made by the 

Company. 

Impact on financial, operation or 

other activities of the listed entity, 

quantifiable in monetary terms to 

the extent possible 

There is no material impact on financials, operations or other 

activities of the Company, due to the above intimation.  

 

The Company is reviewing the notice and evaluating the next 

step in the said matter. 

 

Request you to take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Imagicaaworld Entertainment Limited 

 

 

Reshma Poojari 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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